
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Pursuant to Application # APE20160001 

Agency Interest # 3825 / Permit # 100-00008 

 

The Environmental and Public Protection Cabinet, Division of Waste Management has received a permit 

renewal application from Pulaski Grading, L.L.C., for the Pulaski Grading Landfill in Pulaski County.  

The applicant proposes to extend the expiration date of their closed solid waste landfill permit, #100-00008, 

to August 5, 2021.   

The landfill may be accessed by travelling southeast on US-27 S/Main Street toward Oak Street. Continue to 

follow US 27-S. Turn left onto Dixie Bend Road. 

The name and address of the permit applicant is: 

 

Pulaski Grading, L.L.C. 

1700 N. Broad Street 

Fairborn, OH 45324 

Contact:  Robin Jones, Phone # 937-318-5342 

 

The name and address of the facility is: 

 

Pulaski Grading Landfill 

320 Dixie Bend Road 

Burnside, KY 42519 

 

The permit application is being processed at the following address: 

 

Division of Waste Management 

Solid Waste Branch 

200 Fair Oaks Lane, Second Floor 

Frankfort, KY  40601 

The application and related information can be reviewed at the Division of Waste Management's Frankfort 

office between 8:30 AM and 4:00 PM weekdays by appointment only.  To make an appointment or request 

information, submit a written request to DEP.KORA@ky.gov at least 72 hours prior to the desired review date. 

Please include the Agency Interest No. 3825 and Application No. APE20160001 in email request.   

Anyone wishing to make comments on the permit renewal application should submit them in writing to 

Danny Anderson, P.E., Division of Waste Management, Solid Waste Branch, 200 Fair Oaks Lane, Frankfort, KY 

40601, no later than the close of business on March 23, 2016, the end of the 30-day public comment period.  Please 

reference Agency Interest No. 3825 and APE20160001 on any correspondence. 

 



The Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual 

orientation or gender identity, ancestry, age, disability, or veteran status.  The Cabinet provides, on request, 

reasonable accommodations necessary to afford individuals with a disability an equal opportunity to participate in 

all services, programs, and activities.  To request alternate formats for printed information, contact Anita Young at 

(502) 564-6716.  Publication of this notice is pursuant to 401 KAR 47:140. 


